
Saltash u3a is part of a partnership with Plymouth 
University. We are invited to lectures and to 
participate in research projects. Recently we had a 
tour and presentation at the Cyber-SHIP 
laboratory which was extremely interesting. In the 
summer vacation  not a lot is happening in the 
University but hopefully this will pick up in the 
autumn. If you are interested in receiving 
information about this please email me your details 
and you will be put on a list to receive the 
University information 

Kind regards, 
Jennifer Gegg 
Secretary, Saltash u3a 
secretary@saltashu3a.org.uk 
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